LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 85TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 14, 2017
TO: Honorable John Frullo, Chair, House Committee on Culture, Recreation & Tourism
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3182 by Springer (Relating to requiring the Parks and Wildlife Department to issue
permits for the management of the wild mule deer population; requiring an occupational
permit.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend portions of the Parks and Wildlife Code to require the Parks and Wildlife
Department (TPWD) to establish a program to issue permits for the management of the wild mule
deer population to approved applicants. Under current law, TPWD is allowed to operate such a
program for mule deer and white tailed deer, and does currently operate a permit program for the
management of white tailed deer. The bill would require TPWD to adopt any necessary rules to
implement the program by May 1, 2018.

Based upon information provided by TPWD, establishing the program would require 864
programming hours to modify the Texas Wildlife Information Management Services system. This
analysis assumes the duties and responsibilities of the bill could be accomplished utilizing
existing resources.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 802 Parks and Wildlife Department
LBB Staff: UP, Sz, MWI
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